
Office bearers for 2008-2009 
 

President:         Connie Donaldson,125 Robertson Rd Cupar   01334 653179  
Vice President: Kitty Nimmo,Gowan park, Cupar            01334 653290 
Secretary (C&D):Heather Bowen, Oberlin, Dunshalt          01337 828273 
Secretary (S):    Elspeth McCririck,126Tarvit Drive, Cupar   01334 652087 
Treasurer: Anne Foley,  Moyness, Ceres                  01334 828488 
Community: Eleanor Barbour,53 Edenbank Rd, Cupar   01334 654543 
Overseas:          Carole Pirie, 7 Drumwell,Cuparmuir          01334 653434 
 Entertainments:                                 Mary Wilson           01334 653529 
Immediate Past President:                 Sheila Banks             
Club Correspondent:  *                      Liz McLeish 
Committee (Vote of Thanks & Grace):   Marlene Inglis                                             
Committee  (Apologies):                   Olive Nicoll            01334 828687                                    
                                                            e-mail:     nicollbill@hotmail.com  
Flowers and Cards                             Sheila Banks 
                                            

 
*Contact me at 01334 653638      

or e-mail:  liz@grantmcleish.co.uk 
               Web site: www.rotarycupar.org/inwheel.htm
        

 
Please note that reports for the March newsletter have to go to June as Liz will 
be away. 
e.mail: june-jm@tiscali.co.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Inner Wheel Club of Cupar 

 
Session 2008-2009 

 
February News 

 
Hello Ladies 
  
Our thoughts are with Janice at this very sad time.  Many of us have lost our partners 
and we know that no words can make the loss any easier but the knowledge that we 
have friends to turn to and who will support us through these, the darkest of days, give 
us hope for the future.  
 
District Chairman, Mary Leslie, has written to thank us for the warm welcome she 
received at our meeting. Her talk emphasised that Inner Wheel is about friendship and 
fellowship and I know that our club fulfils that purpose. 
 
I think we all enjoyed hearing from Dr. Edith Cormack and Mary’s suggestion of a 
guided tour of the Botanic Gardens would be a real treat. 
 
Our thanks to June for hosting another well supported coffee morning. Judging by the 
noise level everyone was enjoying a grand blether! 
 
Our best wishes go to Marlene and Mary and we hope they make a good recovery and 
are back at our meetings soon. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at the Joint Meeting on the 25th February – remember 
it’s an earlier start. 
 
Best Wishes 
Yours in friendship 
 
Connie 
 

mailto:nicollbill@hotmail.com
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OVERSEAS SERVICE 
 
The 6 “ Buckets of Love” will go to Blythswood on Tuesday 17th 
February for distribution to needy families in third world situations. 
Thank you for all your contributions 
 
Next for us is the annual Coffee Morning on Saturday 28th March in the 
Corn Exchange. Details will follow as soon as possible. Meantime I ask 
you to save the usual things—books and media, good as new bric-a-
brac and tombola (gifts and bottles) 
 
Regards 
Carole 
Overseas Service Organiser 
 
 
Community Service 
Just a reminder of forthcoming Beetle Drive to be held In Duffus park 
Bowling Club on Wednesday 4th March at 7.00pm. for 7.15pm. Tickets 
£4.00 each including refreshments. Proceeds from this evening are 
going to Age Concern Cupar. 
 
Eleanor 
 
    Coffee Mornings Hostesses. 
 
4th March 2009 Moyra Blyth            6th May      2009 Margo Nicoll 
8th April   2009 Liz McLeish           3rd  June      2009 Pat Robb 
 
N.B. April date is SECOND Wednesday as Liz only gets home from 
Australia on the 30th March. 
Please Note: Members Coffee Morning tickets will be £1.00 and there 
will be a Book Exchange costing 50p per book. 
 
        
                       
 
 

                                
  SECRETARY INFORMATION 
 
 
  February meeting. 
 
Our February meeting is the annual joint meeting with the Rotary Clubs 
of Cupar and the Howe of Fife.  Here are the details for that meeting. 
Date:  Wednesday 25th February 2009 . 5.30.p.m. for 6.00.p.m.   (note earlier start 
than usual.) At Elmwood Fairways Restaurant. Cost £8.50 for one course and tea or 
coffee. Would any member not at the January meeting who wishes to go to the joint 
meeting, please let Heather know by 19th February. 
 
Invitations  
District Golf Competition, Wednesday 15th April. Strathmore Golf Centre, Alyth.  
Anyone wishing to play see Heather for details and necessary forms. 
 
District Meeting.  Saturday 21st March 2009 at Thistle Aberdeen Altens Hotel 
Souterhead Road, Aberdeen.  Coffee/tea at 10.30.a.m.  Talk on “Freedom from 
Fistula Foundation 11.15.a.m. Lunch 12.30.a.m.  Meeting at 2.00.p.m.  Cost £16. 
 
NEW. 
Perth Open Meeting. Thursday 2nd April, 2009 at 2.15.p.m. in the 
Royal George Hotel, Tay Street, Perth.  Cost £6.75 for afternoon Tea. 
Speaker - Svend Brown, Creative Director of Perth Concert Hall, 
subject "Never Enough Arts" 
 
The closing date for the three invitations above is February meeting. 
 
District Rally.  Friday 29th May 2009 11.45.a.m. at Mercure Ardoe 
House Hotel Aberdeen.  Cost £26.   President + 2 members with a 
waiting list. 
 
Pitlochry  Open Meeting.  30th April, 2009 at 7.p.m. in  Westlands 
Hotel, Pitlochry  Cost £9.50. for one course meal and coffee.  Speaker 
- Drew Scott from Pitlochry Theatre. 
 
The closing date for the two invitations above is March meeting.  
 
 
3. Please let Heather have completed voting papers for 2009/10 Club Committee 
before or at February meeting. 
 
 

 


